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I am opposed to having to stand in long voting lines when we already have a mail-in 

system that works. Inclement conditions, having to take time off from work, childcare 

and other important priorities to stand in long lines makes no sense. This would be 

several steps backwards. What about the rural voters who would have to travel long 

distances to vote. My other very great concern is that of the computerized voting 

machines and their ability to be hacked. I want a paper ballot and I want to continue 

to vote from my home. 


